
Kevin T. Bendel Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terri O’Connor Realtors, is
pleased to announce that Kevin T. Bendel, Jr. has joined
the Kinnelon Group. 

Kevin graduated Butler High School and has begun his
studies at Seton Hall University, with a major in Business
Management. His family’s construction business, Bendel
Construction, sparked his interest in real estate and affords
him a true understanding of the industry. He has hands on
experience in the operation of construction from a business
perspective, as well as an appreciation for home styles,
floor plans, materials, and the details that make all the
difference.

Kevin is a life long resident of Bloomingdale and has
extensive knowledge about the area. 

He volunteers at an animal shelter and believes in the importance of giving back to the 
community.

Kevin enjoys searching the inventory of homes to find the perfect match for his clients. He 
takes time to learn exactly what his client is looking for and uses their personal preferences to
create a vision of what their future home could look like. “I understand the importance of a 
budget and always stay within the clear lines of reality,” he explained. 

Kevin can be reached at the office 973-838-0100 Ext 253, cell 973-897-6908, or by email 
kbendel@tocr.com.


